
Office of Christian Formation 
Most Blessed Sacrament Parish 
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Parish School of Religion 2019-2020 
 

2nd Grade Schedule of Classes and Events 
 

CLASSES (SUNDAYS)  ADDITIONAL MANDATORY DATES 

September 8, 2019   

September 22, 2019  

October 13, 2019  Sunday, October 13, 2019 

Parent and Child Reconciliation Preparation Meeting 

12:30 pm – Pizza meal in the patio outside St. Ursula Hall 

1:00-2:30 pm – Meeting in St. Ursula Hall   

Begin Parent/Child home lessons. All lessons will be checked in class. 

October 27, 2019 with Circles of Care 

                                     Lesson* 

 

November 10, 2019 with Open House   Month of November: Complete Parent/Child lessons. 

All lessons will be checked before Reconciliation. November 17, 2019 

December 8, 2019  Tuesday, December 3, 2019 

Celebration of First Reconciliation - 7:00 pm in MBS Church December 15, 2019 

January 12, 2020   

January 26, 2020   

February 2, 2020  Sunday, February 16, 2020 

Parent and Child Eucharist Preparation Meeting 

2:00-4:00 pm – Meeting in St. Ursula Hall (details to come) 

Begin Parent/Child home lessons. All lessons will be checked in class. 

February 16, 2020 

March 15, 2020  Month of March: Complete Parent/Child home lessons. 

March 29, 2020 

April 5, 2020  Sunday, April 26, 2020 

First Eucharist Parent and Child Reflection/Rehearsal 

12:20 – Pizza Meal outside St. John Room 

1:00-2:30 p.m. – Reflection/Rehearsal in MBS Church 

April 26, 2020 

 

  Saturday, May 2, 2020 

Celebration of First Eucharist – PSR Class 2A 

Check-in at the St. John Room in Parish Office beginning at 11:30 am; 

gather in Church for group photo at 1:15 pm; Mass at 1:30 pm. 

 Sunday, May 3, 2020 

Celebration of First Eucharist – PSR Class 2B 

Check-in at the St. John Room in Parish Office beginning at 11:30 am; 

gather in Church for group photo at 1:15 pm; Mass at 1:30 pm. 

 

PSR classes meet on Sundays in the MBS School classrooms. You will receive notification of your child’s classroom 

assignment during the week of Sept. 1, 2019. 
                

*Circles of Care are grade-level appropriate lessons mandated by the Diocese of Baton Rouge to instruct students on topics of 

personal safety, making good decisions, developing wholesome relationships, and self-esteem. Further information on the lessons will 

be provided to parents prior to the lesson dates. The lessons can also be viewed on the Diocesan website: 

http://www.diobr.org/ministries/administrative-services/child-and-youth-protection 

 


